Dear Parents:

WOW! It’s hard to believe the school year is over; how fast the
time has gone by; and how much the children have grown.

One of my goals was to make learning FUN. | hope | have
succeeded at that. Being the lead teacher this year has given
me a greater awareness of just how different and unique each
child can be. Each child has learned so much this year and has
done their very best. This is just the beginning of many more
years of learning.

| would ask that you, as parents, help your child during the
summer by reading to them and encouraging them to read (at
their level). Help them participate in creative recreation. This
will help them to enter Kindergarten better prepared.

Please continue instilling Christian values in your children. We
have enjoyed watching them learn and grow. We would love to
occasionally hear from you about how your child is progressing.

God Bless you all,
Sister Donna DeWitt & Sister Elizabeth Mathai

Benedictine Sisters of Florida
352-588-8320




